
FirstAidFlu22/tp 

        
17 November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Flu Vaccination – 15 December 2022 
 
Please see the attached letter giving details on how to access the online consent form for your 
child to receive the Nasal Flu Vaccination, this programme is for years 7, 8 and 9.   
 
This form needs to be completed by the Tuesday 13 December 2022 by 10am, at the very latest, 
as the Immunisation Team will be visiting Wildern School on the Thursday 15 December 2022. 
 
If an error is made on a submitted form, please contact the Immunisation Team directly on             
Tel: 02380 475221 to correct the error, rather than submit another form.  Parents should only 
submit 1 form per child. 
 
Any queries please contact the Immunisation Team on Tel: 02380 475221 or email 
southwesthantsimmunisationteam@southernhealth.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms R Budden & Mrs J Buckley 
First Aid Team 
 


